MESSAGE FROM BEN PERESAN PRESIDENT FOGOLAR FURLAN - VENETO CLUB

Dear Friends,

It's an honour and pleasure for me and the Committee of the Fogolar Furlan - Veneto Club to announce that on Sunday 8th July 2001, the Club will celebrate the 87th birthday of Mammma Lena.

Mamma Lena has devoted her life to helping those in need and on the 8th July we will honour her with a big party. All profits from the celebration will go to the "Mamma Lena Foundation" which has been established with the aim of continuing her life's work in assisting the less fortunate.

Mamma Lena's saying is in fact: "Life passes but the good done remains".

Thank you from us all Mamma Lena,

Ben Peresan